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Alumnae Online Women’s Day Celebrations 2025 

 

The Alumnae Online Women’s Day Celebrations for 2025 was successfully conducted on 11 
March 2025 at 6:30 PM. Alumnae from various regions across India and Canada participated 
in this event, expressing their gratitude for the opportunity to engage with one another. 
Notably, alumnae from the 1956 Batch attended alongside their daughter and granddaughter. 

 

Dr. Sr. Stella Mary, Principal of Stella Maris College and President of the Alumnae 
Association of Stella Maris College (AASMC), extended a warm welcome to all attendees 
and conveyed her best wishes. The event featured a nostalgic video presentation that reflected 
on memorable moments shared by the alumnae. 

 

Approximately ten alumnae shared their personal experiences and achievements, highlighting 
the instrumental role Stella Maris College has played in shaping their futures. The attendees 
expressed their appreciation for the guidance provided by the Principal, Heads of 
Departments, faculty members, and NSS coordinators, particularly for the rural camp 
initiative. There was a special mention of the significance of morning prayers and assemblies, 
value-based education, and community engagement activities. 

 

A video presentation on distinguished alumnae was showcased, illustrating the notable 
contributions of alumnae across diverse fields, including Science and Technology, Business 
and Entrepreneurship, Politics and Leadership, Arts and Literature, Defence Services, Sports, 
and Non-Governmental Organisations. It was a moment of pride to witness the 
accomplishments of former students. 

 

A lively session of interactive games was also conducted, encouraging alumnae to participate 
actively. One game explored various locations within the College, while another focused on 
coining the right word or sentences using the clues given in pictures. Dr. Fancy V. F., 
AASMC Coordinator and Assistant Professor in the Department of Mathematics at Stella 
Maris College skillfully moderated the entire program. Ms. Nalini Raj, AASMC In-charge, 
delivered the closing remarks. 

 



The Online Women’s Day Celebration proved to be a memorable experience for all involved, 
fostering a sense of camaraderie that will be cherished. We look forward to continued 
inspiration, and support among our community, and eagerly anticipate the next event. 

 

In pictures: Highlights from the event 

 

Moderator of Women’s Day Celebration 2025 - Dr. Fancy V. F., AASMC Coordinator  

 

 

Welcome Address  by Sr. Stella Mary fmm, Principal 

 



 

Sharing by Alumnae Ms. Latha Kumaraswami 

 

 

Sharing by Alumnae Dr. Esther Mariaselvam 

 



 

Sharing by Alumnae Ms. Bollamma Cariappa 

 

 

Sharing by Alumnae by Dr. Felbin C. Kennedy 

 



 

Vote of Thanks by Ms. Nalini Raj, AASMC In-charge 

 

 

Group Photograph 

 


